
Second Grade Newsletter

Week of May 13

The purpose of this newsletter is to provide you with some insight as to what is happening in our busy

second grade classroom. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free contact me by phone, email, or

note.

E: gasau@stjohnsracine.org P: 262-488-1869

Upcoming Week Reminders:

Monday May 20 Last AR party: PJ day, board game

Tuesday May 21 Green Meadows Field Trip: Leave at 9:00

Wednesday May 22 Field Day

Thursday May 23 Divino’s Gelato

Friday May 24 Dismissal at 11:45

*This will be the last newsletter that I will send home this year! It is amazing how

fast the school year has gone. I have thoroughly enjoyed my days with your amazing

children and I thank you for the opportunity to help your son/daughter grow

academically and spiritually. You should be proud of the progress they have made in

second grade! I encourage you to continue to read and practice math facts over the

summer. This is important so that they don’t forget what they have learned so far.

Have a great summer and God’s blessings!

**If you have not done so already, please bring in $6 for Divino’s.

Literacy

This week we started our ant unit. We learned about their body parts and

how intricate their anthills are. Although small creatures, with teamwork, they can

be very destructive and incredibly strong. While learning about ants, we practiced

locating the main idea and details within a text.

Math

Various graphs, charts, and line plots were practiced this week. We

constructed several of our own graphs.
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Religion

This week our focus continued to be about Paul. ( Paul’s Nephew Saves His

Life, and Paul is Shipwrecked) In these three stories we see how Paul dedicates his

life to spreading God’s Good News to the people of Philippi and Rome. During this

period travel by ship was very risky and God made sure that Paul and Silas and

Paul’s nephew were safe through all their voyages.

Art

We use up some of our scrap paper and decorated kites.


